[bookmark: _GoBack]October 31, 2019
Mr. Reece McAlister
Executive Secretary
Georgia Public Service Commission
244 Washington Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30334-5701
RE: 	Verification of Expenditures Pursuant to Georgia Power Company’s Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for Plant Vogtle Units 3 
[bookmark: _Hlk20491915]	and 4, Combined Twentieth and Twenty-first Semi-annual Construction Monitoring Report; Docket No. 29849



Dear Mr. McAlister:
Enclosed for filing are the original and fifteen (15) copies of the legal notice that was published regarding the above-referenced proceeding.  A CD containing the legal notice is also enclosed.

Please call me at 404-506-3050 if you have any questions regarding this filing.


Sincerely,
Kyle C. Leach
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Enclosure

I, Meredith M. Lackey, SVP, General Counsel, Corporate Secretary and CCO of Georgia Power Company, do hereby certify that the notice appended hereto, regarding the Verification of Expenditures Pursuant to Georgia Power Company’s Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for Plant Vogtle Units 3 and 4, Combined Twentieth and Twenty-first Semi-annual Construction Monitoring Report; assigned Georgia Public Service Commission Docket No. 29849, was published in the newspapers of general circulation in the area served by Georgia Power Company on the dates shown below:

Athens Banner-Herald				10/4/2019

The Atlanta Journal-Constitution			10/4/2019

The Augusta Chronicle				10/4/2019

The Columbus Ledger-Enquirer			10/8/2019

Fulton County Daily Report				10/7/2019

The Macon Telegraph					10/4/2019

Rome News-Tribune					10/8/2019

Savannah Morning News				10/9/2019

The Valdosta Daily Times				10/4/2019




					_____________________________________________
					Meredith M. Lackey
					SVP, General Counsel, Corporate Secretary and CCO
					Georgia Power Company



 

 (
2257129v1
)
